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Docket No. 99900779/82-01

Nutherm International, Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. R. Hanner

President
501 South lith Street
Mount Vernon, Illinois 62864

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 2,1982, in response to our

letter dated August 11, 1982. We have no further questions at this time

and will review your corrective actions and preventive measures during

a future inspection. With respect to your comment comparing auditors to

a consulting service, we reiterate, as stated during the course of the

inspection,that the primary purpose of our audits is to verify compliance

with applicable regulatory requirements.

Sincerely,

"Oric'"' c' -ed byt

U. Po t AeQ< S"

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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